
remember reading very 

well was for former 

student, Dylan Crowe. 

Dylan always 

demonstrated excellent 

results and was a PEAC 

student, Dux of Caralee 

and was accepted to WA’s 

premier academic 

extension school, Perth 

Modern School. Dylan has 

recently been announced 

as Head Boy for Perth 

Modern 

in 2020.  

 

We 

know 

he will 

do a 

great 

job, and  

we  are very proud of 

Dylan’s progress since 

leaving Caralee in 2014.   

 

Have a great term 

everyone. 
 

Jason Shapcott  

Principal 

Welcome everyone to the 

last term for 2019. As our 

Sports Carnival was 

delayed due to weather, 

this is the first newsletter 

since the event. It was a 

fantastic day and the 

weather couldn’t have 

been better. Many thanks 

to Sam Atkins and staff 

who supported the 

children all term with 

training and activities on 

the day. Thank you as well 

to the P&C (in particular 

the Gee Dads for cooking 

up the sausages and 

Caralee’s Kitchen for 

running their special menu) 

which raised over $860 on 

the day. Thanks also to 

Natalie Mathews (and 

those in support) for co-

ordinating the Year 6 

Cake Stall which has 

contributed $576.90 

towards fundraising for the 

Year 6 Camp. 

 

I have mentioned 

previously that we have 

some competing activities 

this term with the Year 6 

Camp and the Cockburn 

District Interschool Sports 

Association on during the 

same week. I’m sure our 

Year 3 to 5 students will 

do their best, but we 

acknowledge the overall 

result will be affected by 

the Year 6 students being 

away on camp. Speaking of 

camp, I am pleased to 

report ALL Year 6 

students have the 

opportunity of attending 

camp due to their 

exemplary behaviour and 

attitude to date. Ms Wain 

has been very busy with 

last minute preparations, 

and I wish all staff and 

students attending the 

camp all the best, and hope 

they have a great time. 

 

Later in the term we will 

have Caralee’s Got 

Talent, as well as other 

performances by the Choir 

and Music students. Mr 

Matthew Ryder has done 

a fantastic job in his first 

year at Caralee as 

Specialist Music teacher, 

and we look forward to 

him leading these final 

events. The Choir will also 

perform at the Caralee 

Fete which will be on 

Friday, 29 November. I 

hear there will be a ‘dunk 

tank’ and students will have 

the opportunity to hit the 

target and dunk a teacher!! 

I wonder who will be the 

first to get wet??!! 

 

Before any of our staff get 

wet at the Fete, they will 

be working hard to ensure 

our students have had the 

opportunity to engage with 

the curriculum and 

demonstrate a year’s 

progress. Soon they will be 

making final judgements for 

marks on Student 

Reports, as well as 

social and emotional 

progress. The Parent 

Night last term showed 

our students are accessing 

a vast range of curriculum 

experiences, as well as 

literacy and numeracy 

programs. I look forward 

to reading student reports 

later in the term.   

 

Finally, a school report I 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 Fri, 25 Oct        

Uniform Shop Open  

 28 Oct to 01 Nov             

Year 6 Camp 

 Tue, 05 Nov       

B1/B2 Fire Safety 

Incursion 

 Wed, 06 Nov    

Assembly B7 

 Thu, 07 Nov      

Music: Count Us In          

 Wed, 13 Nov     

Kindy 1 Orientation  

 Wed, 13 Nov        

Family Picnic Day 

 Tue, 19 Nov    

Caralee’s Got Talent 

 Wed, 20 Nov    

Kindy 2 Orientation 

Inside this issue: 

:  Athletics Carnival 

:  Yr 6 Camp/Interschool 

:  Student Reports 

 
REMINDER: Children are not 

permitted to play on playground 

equipment before/after school as 

there will be no duty staff. 

Year 6 2020 Elections 

Good luck to all the Year 5 

candidates who are running 

for Faction Captain or     

Student Councillor in 2020. 

 

We would like to show our 

appreciation for all the hard 

work and dedication shown 

by all our current Year 6,     

Captains and Councillors 

this year. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Patrea Jackamarra & Timson Law 

https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/180/Uniform-Shop---Faction-Pack-Special-on-now
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/254/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/255/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/255/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/256/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/250/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/251/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/257/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/258/1970-01-01
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/eventdetails/252/1970-01-01
https://www.facebook.com/perthmodernschool/
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Caralee Community 

School Fete 
Friday, 29 Nov, 4pm - 8pm 

Invitations and details of 
the class stalls were sent 
home recently.  We have 
lots of fun activities organ-
ised for the night including 
Bouncy Castles, Dunk 
Tank,  Photo Booth, Inflata-
ble Games, Animal Farm, 
Camels, Food Trucks,   
Entertainment and much, 
much more.   

The Fundraising Team 
would like to thank our 
sponsors for the Fete :  

Hon Ben Morton MP, Hon 
Peter Tinley AM, Willagee 
IGA, Yard Property, Next 
Move Real Estate,         
Buisman Air Conditioning 
Services, Spotters Asset 
Locations, Willagee Phar-
macy 777, Jaylea’s Patis-
serie and Harcourts Blue 
Kardinya.   

Thanks to their generous 
donations, our Fete will run 
expense free.  

 

Entertainment Books 
Thank you to everyone 
who purchased an Enter-
tainment Book.  We raised 
a total of $574.00 for the 
P&C.  

 

Special Notice 
All P&C positions will be 
declared vacant at next 

year’s AGM (25 Feb 2020). 
 

Come and visit our P&C 
stand at the Fete to learn 
more about our amazing 

team, and how you can be 
a welcome part of your 
child’s school career.      

We are actively looking to 
fill the President and     

Secretary positions, as well 
as Uniform Shop Co-ord 

and Canteen Rep. 

since 2011 

Other Notices 

Unwanted Picture Frames — gladly taken by Mrs  

Townsend at the school library. 

10 Cent Coin Challenge — last day this Friday, 25 Oct. 

2020 Student Requirement Lists — distributed soon. 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

— thank you to all those who 

supported our school.  

A selection of the educational 

equipment awarded is shown. 

RECYCLING AT   

CARALEE 

Meet Esther, who 

is the Waste       

Education Officer 

with the City of  

Melville.   

Esther was able to 

take our school’s 

polystyrene packag-

ing and other items 

collected by our 

Network Support 

Officer, Ms Cathy 

Bullock at a recent 

E-Waste collection. 

 

Not all items can go in your bins. The City of Melville has    

information for disposal of other items on their website at 

https://www.melvillecity.com.au/waste-and-environment/waste

-recycling-fogo/disposal-of-other-items.                             

The next FREE E-Waste Drop-Off Day will be Saturday, 28 

December 2019 at their Operations Centre, Murdoch. 

 

Keep those (PET1) strawberry, blueberry & tomato 

packaging containers and plastic bottle tops coming in 

Last month, Caralee’s Eco-Team were able to take over 230 

PET1 containers and over 3,000 plastic bottle tops (please 

keep them less than 5cm) to Greenbatch (WA’s first plastic 

recycling facility).   

Thank you for your support of Caralee’s eco-initiatives.      

For more information on the ‘latest’ initiative, visit https://

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/230/Recycling-at-Caralee 

We would like to thank everyone 

at IGA Willagee for sponsoring 

the sausage sizzle at last term’s 

Parent Night. Pictured here:  

Kiera, Mia and Felicia.  

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/articles/184
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/articles/184
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/articles/154
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/185/P&C-(Parents-&-Citizens-Association)
https://www.facebook.com/pg/caralee.p.and.c.2016/posts/
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/230/Recycling-at-Caralee
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/230/Recycling-at-Caralee
https://www.melvillecity.com.au/waste-and-environment/waste-recycling-fogo/disposal-of-other-items
https://www.melvillecity.com.au/waste-and-environment/waste-recycling-fogo/disposal-of-other-items
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/230/Recycling-at-Caralee
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/page/230/Recycling-at-Caralee
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C1 have been busy working on 

their famous landmark        

projects.  They have produced 

some great work.  Check out 

some of their magnificent   

photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wanted... 

Students are currently busy 

preparing for the Music: Count 

Us In celebration day on Thursday, 

7 of November.  

Music: Count Us In is Australia’s 

largest school initiative, combining 

schools from across the Nation to 

sing simultaneously and promote 

the importance of Music in schools.  

This year’s song is called ‘We Are’. 

Lyrically the song expresses how 

music can bring people together and 

influence the way we feel.  In 

addition to mastering the lyrics of 

the song, students have also learnt 

part of the Auslan translation   

(sign language). 

On Thursday, 7 November, 

students will assemble in the 

undercover area at 9.30am sharp to 

sing ‘We Are’ with the rest of 

Australia. Students will be treated 

to watching the live stream of the 

event; meaning they will get to see 

and hear other primary school 

students from around Australia 

singing at the same time as them. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to 

celebrate music at our school and 

has me excited beyond belief. I 

think it is going to be a real 

goosebump moment.              

Listen to the song here: https://

www.youtube.com/watch?

v=nYUwYAxF4VA 

Music Mr Matthew Ryder 

WOW!  We had such a busy 

time last term getting all our 

work ready to present at Parent 

Night.  All the students 

completed such wonderful work.  

If you haven’t had a chance to 

pop in and see it, feel free to 

come in and look at the great art 

work, including the glow-in-the-

dark room. 

This term, we have some more 

fabulous art projects planned as 

well as The Caralee Fete 

Colouring Competition. 

Have a look at some of our great 

work showcased at Parent Night. 

Manadala’s in D3 by Lee-Roy & Lucy 

Zentangle Animals in D2 by Jariah & Jacie 

 With Mrs Wain  
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If you have any baby jars with lids, we 

would love them in the Art Room.   

We are still collecting old jewellery, in 

particular large beaded necklaces. We 

would love to use them in some projects 

that we are working on. 

All items can be dropped off to the Art 

Room and left in the box at the back of 

the room.  Thank you. 

Wanted... 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://musicaustralia.org.au/program/countusin/
https://musicaustralia.org.au/program/countusin/
http://www.auslan.org.au/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nYUwYAxF4VA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nYUwYAxF4VA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nYUwYAxF4VA
https://musicaustralia.org.au/program/countusin/
https://musicaustralia.org.au/program/countusin
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
Chemicals in batteries are extremely toxic. Do you have 

a collection of batteries you don’t know what to do with? 

Bring them to our office BATTERY RECYCLE BIN 
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https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/articles/131
https://www.batteryworld.com.au/Recycling/School-Recycling-Program
https://www.batteryworld.com.au/Recycling
http://melvilleroar.com/
https://mailchi.mp/juniorgoals/caralee4

